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Are you OK? 

While the PSA is concerned about the effect that changes to Service NSW will have on members, it is 

often women who find themselves more disadvantaged.  

If you feel the need for greater support in your workplace, or wish to discuss matters, your female 

delegates, Cassandra Coleman, Nicola Christie and Donna Corbin are available to assist. If they are 

unable to assist, then they can escalate to your PSA Industrial Officer assigned to Revenue. 

All of these women have a wealth of knowledge when dealing with matters that affect our members, in 

particular females. If required they will be able to provide you with their personal email address so any 

matters are treated with the utmost confidentiality. 

Please feel free to contact your delegates, or the member support centre on 1300 772 679 

 

And if you know someone who is feeling distressed and isn’t a member, invite them to join! 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/

